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WILLIAM H. DALE,JR. RECTI
Attorney at Law e
611 North Main Street 7008 JUL 16 Al =257
P. O. Box 424
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July 14, 2008

Lisa Cooper, Programs Manager
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
ATTN: Docket Room (08-00115)
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Cable TV Franchise Authority

Dear Ms. Cooper:

County Mayor, Jim Bailey, asked that I respond to your letter of July 3, 2008
regarding PEG cable channels.

Charter has a county franchise which provides for Channel 6 to be a PEG Channel,
which is activated. There is no payment provided by Charter to support that channel.

Sincerely,i\ﬁ@%

Willfam H. Dale, Jr.,
County Attorney

¢: County Mayor, Jim Bailey
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July 14, 2008

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
ATTN: Docket Room (08-00115)
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Ladies and Gentlemen;

Pursuant to your letter to the City of Springfield dated July 3, 2008 regarding the Notice
of TRA Receipt of Application for Certificate of Franchise Authority and Official
Request for Information, the following pertains to the information you have requested
regarding PEG channels.

The City of Springfield currently has a nonexclusive franchise agreement with Comcast
Cablevision of Nashville II, LLC for an initial term of ten (10) years beginning April 1,
2003. Under the terms of the franchise, Comcast agrees to continue to provide channel
capacity on two (2) channels for local, non-commercial governmental and educational
access programming. The City of Springfield has two (2) activated PEG channels
including: channel 3, which carries programming for the City of Springfield and
Robertson County local governments and channel 19, which carries programming for
Springfield High School. The franchise does not contain terms for any PEG support
payments to be provided by the incumbent service provider.

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yoursgruly, :
Paul John Nutting
City Manager



